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Submission: "How can it be fair that big business electricity providers can charge me 30c per KWh but then only pay me 1/3 of
that for the electricity that I send back to them?

Surely, those investing in solar power should be getting a fair deal and not being ripped-off by big business. We are doing the
right thing by installing solar panels. We are doing our bit to reduce greenhouse emissions and to help the country maintain a
power supply during hot weather conditions. We should be encouraging more people to do this, not discourage them by further
reductions in the feed-in tariff. This is a clear case of attempting to rob the poor to feed the rich! If anything, the tariff should be
raised to a more equitable level - how about the same as the amount charged by these companies i.e 30 cents per KWh?
Wouldn't that be fair?"





